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NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1A 5B2

E-mail: khopkins@newfoundlandpower.com

2019-03-13

Kelly Hopkins

Corporate Counsel

Newfoundland Power Inc.

55 Kenmount Road, P.O. Box 8910
St. John’s, NL A1B 3P6

Dear Ms. Hopkins:
Re: Rate Mitigation Options and Impacts Reference - Request for Standing

The Board has reviewed Newfoundland Power’s request for standing in this review. The Board
believes that the participation of Newfoundland Power would be of assistance, both in terms of
providing its perspective and also in terms of providing information which would be helpful and
necessary with respect to some of the issues to be addressed.

The Board has determined that Newfoundland Power has a material interest which would not
otherwise be represented and that its participation would be of assistance to the Board and would
not unduly complicate or delay the proceeding. Newfoundland Power will have standing in this
review.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely, ’Ywe/

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary
Tel: 709-726-8600 / Website: www.pub.nl.ca / E-mail: cblundon@pub.nl.ca



